
 

Calendar 
June 1:   
• Planning & Zoning Mtg.   
 5:30 pm 
 
June 2: 
• Summer Reading Program   
 Registration, 10:00 am 
 
June 13:  
• Community Luncheon, Noon 
• Summer Reading Program, with  

Ronald McDonald, 3:00 pm 
• CCPD Mtg. 5:30 pm 
• Finance Committee 6:00 pm 
• City Council Mtg. 7:00 pm 
 
June 20 
• Summer Reading Program,  Star 

Wars Theme, 3:00 pm 
 
June 27 
• Summer Reading Program,  see a 

Milk Cow, 3:00 pm 
 

Luncheon Guest 
Westworth Village Staff 

Roger Unger, Brandy Barrett,  

Joseph Alvarez 

Lunch catered by: Campisi’s 

 
 

 

Please bring your favorite dessert.   

Sponsored by the Crime Control and 
Prevention District 

Election Results 
 
 

Mayor:   147 Votes   Michael R. Coleman - Unopposed    
 

Council Place 1:    117 Votes   Carlos Zavala (Incumbent)  
     35 Votes   Nyles Nielsen (Write-In Candidate) 

 
Council Place 5:    144 Votes   Dan Novak - Unopposed 
 
Bond Election:    109 Against   Multipurpose Community Center 
     82 For   
   

 

Our Library is Moving 

Our library is moving; the current library location and building has 
been sold.   The City is currently reviewing manufactured building 
options.   The building will be placed on the land directly behind 
City Hall with the entrance facing the parking lot.    

 

All Summer Reading Program activities scheduled for this summer 
will be held in the Community Center at City Hall, while the Library 
is in transition.  You can check the schedule online and it will be 
posted at City Hall. 

 

We hope you are excited about the new facility, and we request your 
forgiveness for any inconvenience this move may cause.   We will 
have more information available online soon about the move and 
when the Library will be closed. 

 

Finally, please stop in and welcome Courtney Jackson, our  new  
librarian.  She has an exciting Summer Reading Program lined up 
with some great guests.  Don’t miss out on the fun this summer! 

             June 2017 



 

Westworth Village Public Library Summer Reading Program 

All programs are family friendly, best for ages 4-12 

Friday, June 2nd at 10 AM:  First day of Summer Reading Registration! Stop by the library to 
officially register, get your reading logs, and have a chance to win a cool prize. 
Tuesday, June 13th at 3 PM:  Ronald McDonald is coming for a visit! A 45-minute 
show of excitement and joy, all based on the love of reading. 

Tuesday, June 20th at 3 PM:  Is the Force strong with you? Calling all Jedi’s in 
training for a fun Star War’s themed party. Games, activities, & snacks will be provided. 
Tuesday, June 27th at 12 PM: This is for all the animal lovers! Come out 
and join us, as we get up close and personal with a real dairy cow. Games, 

activities, and cookies (of course!) will be provided. 
Tuesday, July 11th at 3 PM: Rawr…..!! Did you hear that?!? Help us 
dig and learn about our favorite prehistoric creatures: DINOSAURS! Games, activi-
ties, and snacks will be provided. 
Tuesday, July 18th at 3 PM: Calling all Superheroes! Join us as we 

celebrate all things super at this Superhero Party. Games, activities, and snacks will 
be provided. Costumes welcomed! 

Saturday, July 29th at 3 PM: Last day of the Summer Reading Program, so be sure to 

turn in your reading logs! Also, we will be having a LEGO themed party. Games, activi-
ties, & snack. 

Activities will be located in the City Hall Community Room! 

May 31, 2017 
 

Citizens, Staff and Council Members,  
 

As many of you know, there have been several changes in my life 
during the last year, and I find that I no longer have the ability to 
continue as a member of the City Council.   
 

I loved being part of Westworth Village and contributing to its 
development.  It has been my honor to serve the citizens.  I hope 
that they are proud of the decisions that I have made to move us 
forward:  creating a Police Department that is ECA Certified;  ad-
vancing our citizens health and well-being through our new trail 
system, the unfortunate but necessary disassembly of the Volun-
teer Fire Department, and reviewing and modifying the book of 
City Ordinances.  However, I believe my greatest accomplishment 
took place at the City Library; moving the library forward by dig-
itizing our collection to function in an electronic community and 
joining the Regional Library Consortium.  I will always remember 
casting my vote on these and many other issues.   
 

As I embark on the next chapter of my life, I will sorely miss this 
area of Texas, Westworth Village, it’s citizens, the council, and 
the city staff.  I wish you all the best and hope someday to return 
and see the vision continuing to move forward. Thank you for 
your support over the years! 

Sincerely,  

Jill Patton  
Councilmember Place 2     

Code Corner 
We would like to remind citizens that storage of items on 
front porches, carports, and side yards could become 
dangerous and unsightly. Storing items such as; indoor 
furniture, appliances, construction material, household 
items, toys, scrap metal, automotive parts, tires, clothes, 
etc. visible to the public is a Code Violation.  The accu-
mulation of these items on front porches and carports is  
an invitation to vandals looking for valuables, potentially 
endangering citizens and is unsightly for the neighbors. 
 

Covering outside storage piles, or screening the front 
porches and carports with tarps and other material is not 
a remedy to this problem. Our department sends out 
notice of violation letters, if the problems remain, those 
in violation of City Ordinances will  receive a citation to 
appear in Court.     
 

If you have questions regarding the Code of Ordinances, 

please contact me. 

Thank you for helping us keep the Village            

safe, beautiful and clean! 

 

Nader Jeri, City Building Official, 817-710-2518 


